
Metanoia 
Metanoia is a movement of people, 

rooted in faith, who invest in 
neighborhood assets to build leaders, 

establish quality housing and generate 
economic development. We are pushing 
forward into new relationships with God 

and one another to create strong 
communities. With the highest 

concentration of SC childhood poverty 
located in our community, we 

established a year-round youth 
leadership program for students in 

grades 1-12. 
 

Metanoia 
Metanoia is a movement of people, 

rooted in faith, who invest in 
neighborhood assets to build leaders, 

establish quality housing and generate 
economic development. We are pushing 
forward into new relationships with God 

and one another to create strong 
communities. With the highest 

concentration of SC childhood poverty 
located in our community, we 

established a year-round youth 
leadership program for students in 

grades 1-12. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Metanoia 
Metanoia is a movement of people, 

rooted in faith, who invest in 
neighborhood assets to build leaders, 

establish quality housing and generate 
economic development. We are pushing 
forward into new relationships with God 

and one another to create strong 
communities. With the highest 

concentration of SC childhood poverty 
located in our community, we 

established a year-round youth 
leadership program for students in 

grades 1-12. 
 

Metanoia 
Metanoia is a movement of people, 

rooted in faith, who invest in 
neighborhood assets to build leaders, 

establish quality housing and generate 
economic development. We are pushing 
forward into new relationships with God 

and one another to create strong 
communities. With the highest 

concentration of SC childhood poverty 
located in our community, we 

established a year-round youth 
leadership program for students in 

grades 1-12. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Metanoia 
Metanoia is a movement of people, 

rooted in faith, who invest in 
neighborhood assets to build leaders, 

establish quality housing and generate 
economic development. We are pushing 
forward into new relationships with God 

and one another to create strong 
communities. With the highest 

concentration of SC childhood poverty 
located in our community, we 

established a year-round youth 
leadership program for students in 

grades 1-12. 
 

Metanoia 
Metanoia is a movement of people, 

rooted in faith, who invest in 
neighborhood assets to build leaders, 

establish quality housing and generate 
economic development. We are pushing 
forward into new relationships with God 

and one another to create strong 
communities. With the highest 

concentration of SC childhood poverty 
located in our community, we 

established a year-round youth 
leadership program for students in 

grades 1-12. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


